
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Support study sessions 
 
I would like to inform you that there are two extra sessions available for Year 11 
students, these will be held in the Library for one hour after school, every Tuesday and 
Thursday.  It is for 1 hour, from 3.10 to 4.10pm and it’s aim is to support all Year 11 
students who would like to work/revise in a quiet learning area. Alternatively, students 
may wish to seek advice and support on study skills, organisation, revision strategies 
and timetables, one to one support will be available in these sessions.  
If you wish you daughter to attend both or either of these sessions, please complete the 
consent form below or alternatively email me your consent on mredican@hwga.org.uk. 
I hope that the Y11 students will take advantage of this extra support opportunity to 
prepare for their future GCSE success next year. 
 Please make arrangements for your child to get home safely after the sessions. I would 
like to thank you in advance for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms M Redican 
Head of Key Stage 4 and Psychology 
 

 
I give my permission for child ________________________________   Form ____________________ 
 
To attend the Support Study session 3.10-4.10pm on Tuesday.     
To attend the Support study session 3.10-4.10 on Thursday      
 
Signed___________________________________ Print Name _______________________________                              
 
Date__________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 

mailto:mredican@hwga.org.uk

